
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Sheri Maskow 
330-273-5756
sheri@ohioahu.org

Health Care Open Enrollment Assistance 

Cleveland (October 13, 2020) - The Ohio Association of Health Underwriters (OAHU) issued the 
following statement today: 

Calling all Americans! It's health care open enrollment for everyone. 
Over 65? Medicare enrollment is October 15 to November 7  
Under 65? Marketplace or ObamaCare enrollment is November 1 to December 15  
Employer Plans are generally enrolled in the last quarter  
This is the time to:  

 Review options
 Change plans
 Enroll in new coverage

If you are looking for assistance with your enrollment choices, be sure to seek a licensed professional 
health care insurance agent within the State. To find an agent in your area, go to 
www.healthbenefitsohio.org or call 888-210-4060. 

### 

The Ohio Association of Health Underwriters (OAHU) is a trade association representing agents, 
brokers and other professionals concerned with health insurance. The association works for reform to 
provide an improved, accessible and affordable health insurance system for all Ohio consumers. In 
addition, OAHU supports its five local associations in promoting free-market delivery of health care 

insurance and the value of the professional agent.  
OAHU requires each of its members to always make health care coverage recommendations with the 
customer's best interest in mind. Most professional insurance agents work very hard to provide their 

clients with the best possible service and price for their insurance products. 

OAHU’s management team is J&M Business Solutions, LLC, a woman owned business established in 
1994.  




